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The School Advisory Committee (SAC) help to foster communications among administrators, military 
leaders, parents, and students. The SAC is designed to promote communication, facilitate problem 
solving, and recommend action on programs and policies that impact students. SACs may make 
recommendations and advise the School Principal on matters within the jurisdiction of the SAC.    

 

 

1. Goals and Objectives of the Kadena Middle School SAC for the current School Year 24 - 25.  
a. Review and implement supports for resiliency and well-being with a focus on kindness. 

 

2. Meeting Dates for the Kadena Middle School SAC during the School Year 24 - 25: 
• Date 1: October 21, 2024 
• Date 2: November 18, 2024 
• Date 3: January 13, 2025 
• Date 4: March 17, 2025 
• Extra Meetings: May 19, 2025 

 

3. SAC Members during the School Year 24 - 25:  
● Principal: Ms. Mary Mullins 
● SAC Chairperson: Ms. Laura Fisk 
● SAC Vice Chairperson: Mr. VanderMeyden 
● Secretary: Mr. Beetschen 
● SLO: Mr. Chance 

 

4. End of School Year 24 – 25 Election Held: No 
 

5. Kadena Middle School SAC Members at the end of the School Year 24 - 25  
● SAC Chairperson: Laura Fisk 



● SAC Vice Chairperson: TBD 
● Secretary: TBD 

 

6. Highlights and Accomplishments that the SAC accomplished:  
● Acceptable use of bags in school 
● Increase in parent involvement through Friday Family Lunches 
● Lunchroom times and staffing 

 

7. Issues forwarded up the Chain of Command (IAC, DAC, RAC, or DEC) 
● Fencing issue through SLO 

 

8. Issues that are tabled for the next School Year:  
● Consistent Policy 
● Aspen training for Stakeholders 

 

9. Proposed first meeting for SY 25 – 26: September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Laura Fisk     Mary Mullins 
SAC CHAIRPERSON    Principal 

 


